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RE: Eight 9 Line, LLC - Cancellation of Certificate and Withdrawal of Tariff 
Docket No.: 01 1352-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

The purpose of the original and six (6) copies of this letter is to advise the Commission that 
Eight 9 Line, LLC hereby cancels its certificate as a toll reseller and withdraws its tariff. 
The Company does not have any customers in Florida and does not have any prepaid 
accounts currently in the state. The Company has ceased its operations for 
telecommunications in the state. 

Also enclosed is a check in the amount of $50.00 to cover the regulatory assessment fees for 
2004, per Toni McCoy of Commission Staff. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, file-stamped, the extra copy of this 
cover letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for that purpose. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (407) 740-8575 or by e- 
mail at mbynes@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Eight 9 Line, LLC 
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